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Coffee With a Cop Planned for Tuesday, Feb. 5th 

 
The Yakima Police Department (YPD) will host a Coffee with a Cop event from 9:00 am to 11:00 
am on Tuesday, February 5th. YPD's Coffee with a Cop will be at the Sub Shop, 20 North 2nd 
Street. 
 
"The mission of Coffee with a Cop is to break down the barriers between police officers and the 
community they serve," said Interim Police Chief Gary Jones. "It's an opportunity for the public 
to ask questions and get to know their officers, building relationships one cup at a time." 
 
Contact YPD's Community Services staff at 575-6197 for more information about the February 
5th Coffee with a Cop event. 
 


